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Diary dates for the Summer Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

21.06.2021 Government road map date for 

possibly relaxing restrictions. 

22.06.2021 New Reception parents’ 

meeting (possibly face-to-face) 

6 o’clock start 

23.06.2021 New Nursery parents’ meeting 

(possibly face-to-face) 6 

o’clock start 

29.06.21 change of date – we 

hope to have parents in the 

building for this session. 

Transition workshop for Yr 6 

children and parents –letter 

sent to parents/carers 

07.07.2021 Warwickshire/Coventry 

Induction Day for Year 6 

children – more details to 

follow 

09.07.2021 Wheelwright Lane whole school 

induction day – more details to 

follow 

09.07.2021 School reports out today 

21.07.2021 School finishes for summer  

– 2 15 close. 
 

Teacher Training Days – Thursday 2nd September 2021 

                             Friday 3rd September 2021 

 

 

 
 

Activities start the week Monday 7th June 
Monday Keyboard                                            1.00 – 

2.30 

Tuesday Football Skills Yr3 & Yr4 12.30-1.00 

Basketball 
 
Reading 
Booster 

Y5 & Y6 
 
    Y5 

3.15-4.15 
 
3.20 – 4.30 

Wednesday Football Skills Y5 & Y6    12.30 - 1.00 

Tennis 
 
Maths Booster 

Y3 &Y4 
 
    Y5 

3.15-4.15 
 
3.20 – 4.30 

Thursday  Maths Booster 
Writing Booster 

    Y5 
    Y5 

3.20 – 4.30 
3.20 – 4.30 

Friday Guitar  1.15 – 2.45 

 

 
Schools are still faced with the possibility of 

sending bubbles of children home if an 

outbreak of Coronavirus occurs. The latest 

variant is proving to be highly transmissible 

and is in our local area. Some secondary 

schools have had to close completely due to an 

outbreak. 

We are still required to continue with our 

social distancing and face covering practices 

in school. Our children and staff continue to 

keep to their bubbles too. We are in a good 

place in the battle against the coronavirus but 

we are not there yet. Please continue to stick 

to the school practices so that we make sure 

that education for our children is not 

disrupted over this next half term. Whatever 

your personal beliefs are I ask you to do 

all you can to help the school and 

community. 

Thank you for your continuing effort to 

minimise the spread of the virus – you have 

done a tremendous job so far. Just keep 

going! 

         

 

 
I am pleased to announce that our highly 

successful Transition Programme delivered by 

the Educational Psychology Service for Year 6 

children and their parents/carers will be 

running again this year. Please note that I 



have changed the date to Tuesday 29th June 

(after the 21st June Covid update – fingers 

crossed) in the hope that parents/carers will 

be able to come in to school to meet face-to-

face with our two Education Psychologists. 

There will be an opportunity to hear what the 

E.Ps have to say and to discuss any individual 

concerns you may have. Parents/carers 

session is from 2.15 to 3.15. Please return the 

reply slip on the letter sent out earlier. 

 

 
 

Yesterday we launched our PSHE programme, 

Jigsaw. The children were introduced to the 

Jigsaw characters and the structure of the 

lessons. 

This half term children will be learning through 

the modules of ‘Being me in the world’ and 

‘Healthy me’.  

At home your children may talk about the new 

characters they have met – please ask them to 

share what they have learnt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


